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October 18, 1960

Secretary
U.S. Atomic Energy Commission
Washington 25, D. C.

Attn: Director
Div. of Licensing and Regulation

Gentlemen:

We have reviewed the proposed revision to 10 CFR
Part 40O, "Control of Source Material", and find that
we do not have any objections to it. We appreciate
the opportunity for this review.

Very truly yours,

Fred Kremer, J /
Business Manager

FKJrfes

R�S�ARCH FOR INDUSTRY


